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• 54 calls for service in the month of August. 
• 32 of the 54 calls for service were EMS. 
• No injuries to report for the month of August. 
• No issues with apparatus in the month of August. 
• All personnel have been keeping up with their 

training. 
• ARGO was readied for service, as the county was 

activated for SEFU units, for the rain storm in the 
southern tier. 

• AL-45 was placed back into service, after being 
repaired and was taken to Brockport for a fire. All 
was good with it. 

• Village mechanic is working to get shore power 
installed on AL-67. 
 

 

 

 

Jeremy Graham 

Fire Chief 


